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03/09/2018  09:37:472018/3711/L COMMNT SUSAN ROSE Highgate CAAC has some concerns about this application for repairs to a listed building of considerable 

importance to the CA. The  contractor chosen does not appear to have any experience of this kind of work and 

the need for a solution which is at once practical and sensitive to the needs of the preserving the historical 

integrity of the building. Advice should be sought from Historic England and a qualified Conservation architect.
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